
 

 

 

If you are responsible for a defibrillator, please make sure you register it with us so that we know 

where it is in an emergency. Registration is quick and easy via The Circuit. The Circuit will now 

replace our previous method of logging defibrillators on our 999 system.  

The Circuit will also help you look after and maintain your defibrillator. You will receive regular 

reminders to check that your device is emergency ready and be able to connect with other guardians 

in your area should you wish for someone to check it when you are away. 

  

It’s quick and easy register, simply ensure you have the following details to hand:  

• Defibrillator location and surroundings 

• Brand, model and serial number 

• Available time of use 

• Pad expiry dates 

• Assurance that it’s emergency ready 
  

Register now, and help us to start saving more lives today.  

** If you have previously registered your AED site with The East Of England Ambulance Service 

please still continue to register your site on The Circuit, as our intention will be to migrate all 

existing registered sites onto this new network.  

 If you have any questions or concerns please refer to the ‘Frequently Asked Questions’ that you will 

find at the bottom of the Register Your Defibrillator page! 
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